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We thank you all for your prayers and gift support 

for volunteers who participated in the outreach to 

Fidiwo and the surrounding villages last month.  

The Lord went before them to prepare villagers 

hearts to receive the gospel message and be 

blessed by the medical outreach and counselling 

from the ministry team. We have many pictures 

and audio testimonies that we couldn’t share in 

this newsletter, but there were two highlights that 

we must share with you.   

The first is how much your gifts matter in 

outreaches to remote villages such as Fidiwo.  The 

young people who volunteer their time to take the 

Gospel and relief materials to villages are 

encouraged to serve the Lord because they know 

there are people who have their back with prayers and monetary support. They do not have to worry about 

transportation and sometimes make some decisions on the spot to provide for the needs of the people they 

are ministering to.  We have an example from this outreach. 

During one of the one-on-one breakout sessions, a young 

volunteer had one of the teenagers confide in her on how she 

could not afford ₦200 (approx. US $0.15) to buy medication 

that she needed.  The volunteer immediately gave her that 

money, knowing that she would be reimbursed by her 

supervisor.      

The second highlight in the report is concerning and requires 

your prayer support. As a result of the weekly follow-up visits to 

the villages after the major outreach, some of the young people 

(including 15-year-olds and under) developed a relationship of 

trust with our volunteers. They shared some confidential 

information that they would otherwise not share with anybody. 

That included cases of sextual abuse and sextually transmitted diseases (involving both male and female 

victims) that require medical attention. We take these reports seriously, and we are taking steps to find 

solutions to these problems while protecting the interests of the victims and helping them to grow in their 

new faith. We ask for your continued prayers and support for the workers who volunteer their time and 

skills to attend to the needy villagers, and also for the villagers of all generations who welcome our workers 

to their villages and open up their hearts to receive the Gospel message. 

             A ministry of Rotimi & Bose Ladeinde     Aug 2025 

Praise Report:  Praise God for the success of our Outreach to Fidiwo. 

A sophomore Nursing Student 
volunteer is seen here, attending to a 
young mother during the Outreach. 

Cross section of villagers waiting for medical 
checkup at the Fidiwo Outreach in July. 
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If you missed out on previous months’ reports, please go to our website http://ife-global.org and click 

on the “Ministry Updates” link to view or download pdf copies of our monthly report. 

Whoever is generous to the poor lends to the Lord, and the Lord will repay him for his deed. 

[Proverbs 19:17 ESV] 

We urgently need monthly support partners to survive. If God has placed on your mind to give in support of 

our work, please do so on our website: http://Ife-Global.org 

One-on-one Counselling sessions 

Sharing the Gospel with a group of villagers Pastors’ wives who volunteered for the Outreach 

http://ife-global.org/
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=X6V2E7J2ADSQU

